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Summary
At the meeting of Cabinet held on 25 July 2018, the Mayor considered the attached 
report on the Statement of Licensing Policy. 

The decisions taken by the Mayor at that meeting were as follows:

1. To agree the submission of the Statement of Licensing Policy to full Council 
for adoption.

2. To note that the proposed Statement of Licensing Policy will take effect from 
1st November 2018 until 31st October 2023. The existing Statement of 
Licensing Policy will be rescinded on the 31st October 2018.

The report is therefore presented here for consideration by Council. The documents 
are the same as those presented to Cabinet except that the track changes in the 
Statement of Licensing Policy (Appendix 5 to the attached report) have been 
accepted to present the proposed final version of the document.

Recommendations:

The Council is recommended to: 

1. Agree the Statement of Licensing Policy 2018 – 23


